
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	 	 	
	 Commission 
	

Demolition	Review	Committee	
Mary	Herbert	Room,	233	Atlantic	Ave.	

Friday,	20	October	2017	
	

Re:		 Application	for	Demolition	Permit	for	house	located	at	34	Maple	Road,	
Tax	Map	lot		number	6-57	
	
Present:			 Donna	Etela	
	 				 Jim	Maggiore	
	 	 Cynthia	Swank	
	
Alternates:		 Jeff	Hillier,		Jane	Robie	
	
The	meeting	was	called	to	order	at		1:03	PM.	
	
Each	Committee	member	and	alternate	had	driven	by	the	site	and	observed	the	building	
from	the	road.		All		had	reviewed	the	demolition	application.		Research	had	uncovered	that	
the	structure	was	older	than	the	1940	date	provided	by	Vision	Appraisal.			It	originally	had	
been	a	barn	that	was	moved	from	Woodland	Road	to	Maple	Road	in	1939	and	renovated	as	
a	house.				
	
Etela	reviewed	the	criteria	and	all	agreed	that	the	property	did	not	meet	the	threshold	for	
being	considered	an	historically	significant	building.			Maggiore	moved	to	approve	the	
demolition	application	for	the	house		as	presented.		Swank	seconded;	the	three	members	
voted	in	the	affirmative	and	signed	a	letter		to	that	effect	which	Maggiore	left	in	Town	
Offices	for	the	interim	CEO/BI.	
	
The	meeting	was	adjourned	at		1:41	pm.	
	

Cynthia	G	Swank	
Recording	Secretary	

	
	
	


